
AHEPA FAMILY SCHOLARSHIPS
Student scholarships are available once again since the beginning of the year.  AHEPA and 
Daughters of Penelope have the below scholarship opportunities available: 

AHEPA Undergraduate Scholarship Fund is available for students graduating high school 
through 4th year college showing promise of development into positively contributing 
members of society and fostering AHEPA’s Mission.  This is a $2200 scholarship awarded 
by George Polos Chapter #505.  Please postmark by May 31, 2025. 

AHEPA Mavrikion Scholarship Fund is a needs-based scholarship for graduate students 
showing exceptional promise in their field, above and beyond routine scholastic 
achievement.  This is a $2200 scholarship awarded by George Polos Chapter #505.  Please 
postmark by May 31, 2025 

El Camino Real District #20 Undergraduate Scholarship Fund is available for students 
who are members of the Sons of Pericles, Maids of Athen or whose parents are members 
of AHEPA or Daughters of Penelope.  Must postmark by May 3, 2025. 

El Camino Real District #20 Graduate Scholarship Grants are available to applicants 
who are members of District 20’s AHEPA or Daughters of Penelope.  Must postmark by May 
3, 2025. 

AHEPA - Educational Foundation (AEF) Scholarship is open from January 2nd to March 
31, 2025, to all students senior high school and older.  The program offers educational 
credits for studies in Greece over the summer.  More information and the application is 
available online at AEF’s website. 

The Pan-Hellenic Scholarships are closed for this year.  Applications are open from 
October to January each year.  Applications are completely digital online. 

There are many options available.  Check online for the District and National 
Programs.  For the scholarships offered by our George Polos chapter #505, 
contact Dr. Tom Kopan at 949.874.2994 or tkopanod@outlook.com for more 
information. 
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